Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/26/2020 8:52:53 PM

First name: Linda

Last name: Olson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Electric bikes are not appropriate for the trails we use because of the ability for increased speed,
damage to the trail, potential for increased accidents and spooking my horses. We want more wilderness, not
less, as Colorado suffers an onslaught of tourists. We currently have an appropriate balance of motorized vs non
motorized trails. Please don't give more motorized access to trails and take away our peaceful enjoyment. Please
respect the wildlife and those of us who believe in "boots on the ground".



